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Tuesday 7th January 4014

Dear Parents,

We would like to take this opportunity to wish everybody a Happy New Year and to say thank you for all
your cards, gifts and good wishes.

This term our theme is ‘Toys’ and we are looking forward to a successful visit to St John’s Toy Museum in
Warwick next Wednesday 15", We are busy planning our Big Finale where the children will be opening
their very own toy museum. This will take place on the morning of Wednesday 2™ April.

Our role-play zone is going to be a toy shop and we would be grateful if you could send in any unwanted
toys in order for us to set up our shop.

Please could you send in a suitable toy in a plastic bag (which is clearly named) that your child received
for Christmas on Monday 13" in order that we can talk and write about them. We will return their toys

by the end of the week.
We have also attached an outline of the work we will be covering in all curriculum areas this term.

The children will continue to bring home reading books and we would ask you to support your child by
reading with them daily. Children are responsible for changing their own home reading book, when they
have read it, with minimum supervision from staff. Spellings are still being sent home and we will
continue to check these on a Friday in Year 1 and on a Thursday in Year 2.

This term 2B will continue to attend Forest Schools on Monday afternoons and will have PE on a Thursday
morning. Year 1 will have their PE sessions on a Tuesday afternoon and a Friday morning. Please make
sure that all clothing and shoes are marked with your child’s name. Please ensure your child has a named
warm coat, gloves, hat and scarf as the weather gets colder.

If any parents would like to come in to help in the classroom, they would be most welcome. Please speak
to your child’s class teacher.

Thank you for your continued support,
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Louise Parker and Emma Baxter (Class teachers)
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